
 
 

Military Wills and 
Lasting Powers of Attorney (LPAs) 

 
As many know, 25 June is Armed Forces Day 
this year, so I thought I would write briefly 
about Wills and LPAs for the military. 

 
Having served in the army before taking up law, 
I am delighted to be working with members of 
the military, both serving and retired, as well 
as some local bases. 

 
Well planned Wills mean you decide who 
looks after your estate and who benefits from 
it. I strongly recommend that serving and 
retired military personnel consider having a 
professionally drawn up Will prepared, both 
to plan for you and your family`s future, and to 
provide peace of mind. 

 
Wills – detailed or straight forward - can be 
prepared quickly, and at short notice, whenever 
required, despite any Covid restrictions. 

 
LPAs are also extremely important, for you and 
your family, such as when posted overseas (or 
at sea!), on operations or exercise. They again 

provide peace of mind knowing that you have 
decided who can look after your affairs should 
you want them to, or should they ever need 
to. 

 
With my background, I understand many of the 
issues that you, or your family, may have with 
the various demands of military life, and if you 
have any questions, or concerns, about Wills, 
LPAs or related matters at any time, please do 
just contact me. 

 
Having a registered Armed Forces Covenant, 
I offer a 10% discount to any member of 
the military, (serving or retired) and their 
immediate family, and any staff working on 
military bases. 

 

If you would like to discuss any of the above 
- whether you are, or have been, in the 
military or not! - please contact me on iain@ 
wanstallconsulting.co.uk or 01296 415700. 
More information is available on my website: 
www.wanstallconsulting.co.uk. 

 

“Keep busy, keep well and, above all, 
keep smiling”! 

http://www.wanstallconsulting.co.uk/

